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9th December 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Re: End of term arrangements and reminders 

 

We are almost at the end of a busy term and thought it would be helpful to reconfirm 

some key dates and let you know about safe alternatives to sharing Christmas cards and 

gifts this year in nursery. 

 

In light of Covid-19 we are discouraging parents and children from bringing in any cards 

and gifts to share with staff or other children this year at Christmas.  This is because 

we want to keep the items brought into nursery to a minimum and prevent unnecessary 

risk of transmission of the virus through such items.  

 

We do however appreciate that often parents and children like to bring gifts in at the 

end of term for their key person or other staff.  So, as an alternative, we will have an 

Oxfam donation box by the school office that you can contribute money to, instead of 

buying a card or gift.  We will collect the money and purchase an Oxfam charity gift 

with the proceedings.  This way, people can give a gift in a safe way that is valued and 

appreciated while also helping out other people in need. 

 

Remember our last day for the children this term is Wednesday 16th December and the 

first day back in nursery is Wednesday 6th January. 

 

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and restful holiday on behalf of 

everyone at the nursery. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

 

 

Mrs Z Keating 

Interim Headteacher  

http://www.sloughcentrenursery.co.uk/

